
From: Gregory Johnson <greg@johnsonak.us> 
Sent: Thursday, March 25, 2021 8:35 PM 
To: Rep. Zack Fields <Rep.Zack.Fields@akleg.gov>; Sen. Mia Costello <Sen.Mia.Costello@akleg.gov> 
Subject: HB 128 & SB 77 
  
Representative Fields and Senator Costello,  
   
I am sending you this email to thank you for your introduction of HB 128 & SB 77.   
  
Our organization, Alaska Girls’ and Women’s Hockey, Inc., has supported the sport of 
hockey since its inception many years ago. The funds made available through charitable 
has certainly helped with our efforts. 
  
Obviously, significant concern for our organization is the impact the loss of charitable 
gaming proceeds would have on a variety of youth and girls’ programs.   
  
It is our belief, even after the Covid-19 pandemic is under control, online gaming should 
continue. In that light, we also feel it would be helpful to avoid the natural tendency to 
"overregulate" online gaming activities. There are several provisions in these bills that 
seem to head in that direction, and such seem to place an excessive burden on gaming 
operations overall. 
  
All the best with moving these bills forward. And again, thank you both for your continued 
support of Alaska’s non-profits.  
  
Respectfully, 

 

Gregory L. Johnson, President  
Alaska Girls’ and Women’s Hockey, Inc.    
 


